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The following are the views from two of 
our Teens from our Teen Council Trip.    

In July of 2014, The New York National Guard Teen 
Council gathered for the 2nd Annual Teen Council Forum 

Trip.  We had 20 teens from across New York and 6 
Chaperones that attended the trip.  I thoroughly 

enjoyed the New York City forum this year because it 
gave me a chance to meet the new members and bond 
with everyone.  We got to learn a lot about some of our 

military's history. The 9/11 museum was one of my 
favorite parts because I was very young when It 

occurred.  I believe that 9/11 is a very important part of  
history for our country, and an event that really exposed 

our true strength.  
 

The forum was very informative yet fun at the same 
time.  I always look forward to the Teen Council Forum 
because I enjoy meeting new people and making new 

friends along with great memories.  - Taryn Yargeau 
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 It was an honor to join my Teen Council 
Members when we went on The Teen Council 
Forum to New York City. Not only was it a 
breath taking view, but we learned a lot about 
9/11, the USO, Ellis Island, The Statue of Liberty, 
and so many other things! Being a new member 
of this program and not knowing a lot of people 
made me really nervous about this trip, but I 
made a lot of new friends.  

Going to the 9/11 building impacted our 
group, and others a lot. Knowing that some 
of the members relatives helped during this 
tragic time also made me realize how much 
support they offered for people. Despite the 
sadness of this tragic day, it was so 
interesting to see the outcome, and seeing 
some of what my father, and the other 
military forces, police officers, fire fighters, 
and citizens saw. I felt so safe with the group 
I was with, and was so happy with the 
experience I got to share when I got off the 
train. Thank you Keri, Colleen, and 
Chaperones for an amazing trip! I loved it 
all!   
- Anna Noonan 
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Tori Webbe is 12 years old and lives in Rochester, NY.  Her father, SFC 

Avery Simmons, recently returned from an overseas deployment with the 

Army National Guard.  She received a grant to participate in the Bach 

Children’s Choir at Nazareth College.  The grant has been a saving grace 

for Tori’s family, who has been through quite a lot in the past year.  In 

addition to the stress that a deployment bring to a family, Tori has been 

admitted to the hospital multiple times due to her severe asthma.  The 

chronic condition didn’t stop her from singing, and was the one thing that 

keeps her happy when she has an asthma attack.  In addition to her 

medical needs, her family’s home caught fire in March, leaving the family 

with almost nothing.  Tori lost all her sheet music and had no CD player, 

computer or radio to use to learn the songs for her performances.  She still 

managed to keep up with the rest of  the choir and was able to perform at 

the world renowned Carnegie Hall last spring.  The deployment, hospital 

visits, and house fire created many challenges for Tori, but she persevered 

thanks to the grant from Out Military Kids.  Music kept her spirits high 

and gave her the encouragement to move forward. 
 
- Taken from the 10th Anniversary Celebration of Our Military Kids’ Star Power Brochure.   

On September 8th, 2014 

one of  our New York 

State Military Kids was 

recognized in 

Washington, D.C. during 

the Our Military Kids’ 10th 

Anniversary Celebration.   



5 

To see more pictures from Yellow Ribbon and 
Youth Program Events please visit and like us on 

Facebook.

www.facebook.com/NewYorkNationalGuardYouthProgram

Volunteer and 
Youth Workshop  

Syracuse 

642 ASB During 
Yellow Ribbon 
Farmingdale 

102 MP’s Pre 
Deployment 

Auburn 

27th FIN 
30/60 Day 
Tarrytown 
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Operation Gold Star 
Camp 

Angola (Camp Pioneer) 

To see more pictures from Yellow Ribbon and 
Youth Program Events please visit and like us on 

Facebook.

www.facebook.com/NewYorkNationalGuardYouthProgram

Military Teen Camp at 
Camp Wabasso 

Redwood 
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2014 Air Force Galaxy Camps! 

To see more pictures from Yellow Ribbon and 
Youth Program Events please visit and like us on 

Facebook.

www.facebook.com/NewYorkNationalGuardYouthProgram

106th 
Long Island 

105th 
Newburgh 

107th 
Niagara Falls 

109th 
Scotia 



8 

To see more pictures from Yellow Ribbon and 
Youth Program Events please visit and like us on 

Facebook.

www.facebook.com/NewYorkNationalGuardYouthProgram

Operation Purple Camp 
& New York National Guard Camp 

Angola (Camp Pioneer) 



9 

Community Organization  
of the Year: 

New York State 4-H Military 
Partnership 

Teen of the Year: 
Taryn Yargeau 

Volunteer of the Year: 
Priscilla Johnson-Lloyd 

Community Organization  
of the Year: 

White Plains Y.M.C.A 
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NYS Fact #1  - New York is the second-largest 
apple producing state in the country. Only 
Washington State produces more apples than the 
Empire State. Perennially, Michigan ranks third; 
Pennsylvania and California round out the top 5. 

 
 (Source: USDA National Agricultural Statistics Service, annual Non-citrus 

Fruits and Nuts Summary) 
 

NYS Fact  #2-  Our state grows and markets more 
commercial varieties of fresh-market apples than 

any other region in the country. The top 10 
varieties in terms of production are: McIntosh, 

Empire, Red Delicious, Cortland, Golden Delicious, 
Rome, Idared, Crispin, Paula Red, and Gala. (For a 

full list of the top varieties grown in New York, visit 
the Varieties section.) 

 

Adrianna Soucy, has been involved with the Child and Youth Program 
since 2010.  Adrianna has been a general member on the Teen 
Council for the past three years, and is a very active member.  She 
volunteers whenever we are in the western part of the state, and 
loves being around the other military kids.  Adrianna is a member of 
the Amherst Youth Consortium (AYC), “Helping Hands” Program, 
Youth Engaged in Service (YES) for the Town of Amherst, and is a Girl 
Scout Ambassador. Adrianna plays on Church Softball,  she is on her 
High School’s Varsity Volleyball team, Track team, and Plays bassoon 
in the Wind Ensemble.  She is also a Cadet Airman in the Civil Air 
Patrol.  Adrianna always puts her school work first, but any other 
spare time she has you can find her at the mall.   
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Roger Townsend has been a member of the Army National Guard since 
February 1984, and has been working at the DMNA Headquarters since 
1990.  Roger loves to go camping, but his one heartfelt interest he has 
is supporting the Yellow Ribbon Program and other Family  Program 
functions.  He says it is the most rewarding thing he does in his current 
career life.  Roger has  three children and two grandchildren, and has 

been recently married.   

The Youth Program and Teen Council wouldn’t be what it is now without volunteers.  
This quarter we want to put the spotlight on three of these special people.  Roger 

Townsend, Betty Eissfeld, and Erin Berry all took on the task of traveling to NYC with 
some of the Teen Council for the 2nd Annual Teen Council Forum Trip.  Three days, 

two nights and over 22 miles of walking through the streets of NYC these three 
amazing people, still left smiling after another successful trip.   

Erin Berry has been the Regional Program Manager for the Army National Guard 
Child and Youth Program for 2 ½ years.  Before that she served as the Operation: 
Military Kids Youth Program Specialist for 4 years.  Erin was a military kid herself, as 
her Dad was a Master Sergeant in the Army Reserve for 15 years.  She now is a 
proud military sibling as her two bothers both attended the United States Military 
Academy (one graduated in 1998 the other to graduate in 2017).  Erin also has a 
sister who just started at Shawnee State University.  Erin has two dogs, Charlie and 
GigGi that she loves, and spends a lot of time with her family, especially her Mom.  
Erin likes to travel a lot, especially to the beach where she can sink herself into a 
good book.   

Betty Eissfeld, or as many know her as “Miss Betty” is one of 
our Family Assistance Specialist in NYC.  She is a long running 
member of Family Programs,  previously served as the State 
Youth Coordinator in Washington State, and is one of our 
many proud Veterans.  Miss Betty is always a favorite among 
the kids and teens, and assisted in planning the entire trip, 
and was the best guide that the Teen Council could ask for 
while we were in NYC.   
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The Youth Program is now on Facebook!   
Keep up with all the Activities, Events and 

 Upcoming Events around the State by liking us!! 

www.facebook.com/NewYorkNationalGuardYouthProgram 

 Do you know a teen, or are you a 
teen, between the ages of 13-18? 

 Do you want to make a difference 
for other military kids? 

 Do you want to meet other teens 
throughout NYS? 

 Do you like to travel and see new 
things? 

 
If this fits you, you should consider 

being a part of the New York National 
Guard Teen Council! 

 

Teen Council is made up of teens from all 5  
branches of service and civilians. 

 
For Teen Council Brochures, Charter, 

Applications and more  
information please visit 

http://dmna.ny.gov/family/yprogs.php 

http://dmna.ny.gov/family/yprogs.php
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-Operation Homefront Donations 

-Trees for Troops 
-Holiday Adoption 

-Wreaths across America 
-Christmas Eve Road March (Glens Falls) 

 

For more information and details in your area, 
please contact your local Family Assistance 

Specialist (FAS) and Family Readiness Support 
Assistant (FRSA) or call toll free 1-877-715-7817 

 

3rd Annual Teen Council Forum – Tentative 
Location: TBD -  28 June – 2 July 2015 

 
Operation Gold Star:  

(Camp Pioneer Angola, NY) – 5-10 July 2015 
 

Operation Purple Camp & Take-A-Break Camp: 
(Camp Pioneer Angola, NY) – 26- 31 July 2015 
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Outcomes 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Military Mentoring Initiative 
 

Big Brothers Big Sisters is committed to serving our nation’s military personnel and 
their families. 

 
We recognize that the stresses of everyday military life lead to service men and 

woman searching for additional support for their children. We believe our mentoring 
program can help. In fact, we know that any family could benefit from their child 

getting to spend a few hours a week trying new things, getting more individual attention, 

and experiencing life through different perspectives. 

The Big Brothers Big Sisters Military Mentoring program matches children (age 9-16) 
of military families with safe, screened, trusted mentors in one-to-one relationships 

that have the potential to last for many years. 
 

We carefully match adult mentors and youth mentees in long-term friendships based 
on family and volunteer preference, similar interests and values, and match 
compatibility. We partner with families to identify the right Big for their child.  

 
Our mentors are a diverse group of fun, incredible, dedicated volunteers. They 

resemble brothers, aunts, uncles, grandfathers, trusted neighbors. Their role is to be 
an unconditional friend and role model once a week, encouraging and supporting a 

child in reaching their potential and enjoying new experiences together. 
 

 
 

 

 

Start Something Today 

585-704-6159  

Heather Mills 

hmills@bbbsr.org 

 

BeABig.com 

 

37 South Washington Street 

Rochester NY 14608 

 

Couldn’t every child use one more Mentor in their life?  

 

You recognize the potential of your child better than anyone!  

Learn about Big Brothers Big Sisters in your area 

 

Rochester, Buffalo, Orange County, Long Island, Albany, and everywhere in between 
Call: Heather Mills (585) 704-6159 
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Keri J Attanasio and Colleen E. Casey, Youth Coordinators and Editors 
330 Old Niskayuna Road, Latham, NY 12110 

(518) 786-4904 office (518) 786-6075 -fax (518) 786-4614 office 
    keri.j.attanasio.ctr@mail.mil     colleen.e.casey.ctr@mail.mil 
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The Youth Program is now on Facebook!   
Keep up with all the Activities, Events and 

 Upcoming Events around the State by liking us!! 

www.facebook.com/NewYorkNationalGuardYouthProgram 

Feedback for Child and 
Youth Program 

 
 

We are looking for your input, advice, and 
submissions for future Guard En of Youth 
Newsletters.   If you have pictures, poetry, 

short stories you’ve written, drawings 
you’ve created, letters to the editors, past 
and upcoming events, or anything else you 

would like to add, please send it to Colleen 
Casey or Keri Attanasio.   

 
You can also contact us through our 

Facebook Page 


